
From: Peter McManus

To: sally.munk@planning.nsw.gov.au
Date: 12/20/2012 1:51 pm

Subject: the shoalin Temple Foundation

Sally'

My names Darren Nurthen, my inlaws bought a block of land in the early 80's in Sunnyside Ave 
Woollamia. They bought that land in good faith, being promised that there will come a day when this 

land will be rezoned to Residential for them to build there dream home later in life. Now as it turns 
out many years down the track the land was never and will never be zoned Residential.After taking 

thousands of dollars in rates over the years from these people and others like them, it doesn't 
surprise me to see a group, which in no means am I racist but come on, being treated with a hell of 
a lot more respect then these people.It's  about as unAustralian as it gets. Find the funds to pay 

these guys back the cash that the Law allowed thieves to take from them in the first place..Funny 
thing is the Inlaws left the Country and gave my wife the Land years ago, so I'm so impressed to be 

paying continual rates for nought.
Hope you can see my dismay with this issue... and your probably not the one that handles this butt 
maybe you can pass it on for me...

Thanks Darren

Sent from my iPad


